
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 10/26/2020 8:50:25 PM

First name: Audrey

Last name: Malloy

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: I do not support this idea. As a lifelong equestrian, and frequent Trail Rider, I can safely say the it is a

very dangerous idea to allow any sort of motorized vehicles on existing horse trails. Aside from the fact that most

users of motorized vehicles do not understand or follow Trail safety rules when sharing trail with horses, many

trails are simply not ideal for vehicles with wheels. If the National Force want to have trails for bikes and other

vehicle, the people who support it should bring the funds together and make Trails for themselves.


